

Dear Parents,

The Butler District 53 PTO works to raise funds through the generous contribution of parents and local businesses to support Brook Forest Elementary School and Butler Junior High School. These funds are used in the school to make a significant impact in the lives of students, families and staff by providing enrichment activities that bring learning to life and improving relationships through community events.

We invite you to join us as a family sponsor for the 2023-24 school year. By becoming a sponsor, you will directly impact more than 450 students as well as staff and families in your community. As a PTO, our funds enhance the following resources and programs:

Enrichment Programs• Art Department• Science Department• Music Boosters• PE Department• Drama Boosters• STEAM Education• Safety Programs• Sock Hops• Exploremore Day• Viking Day• Reading Nights• International Day• Drug Awareness (DARE)• Educational Field Trips• Technology Upgrades• Sports Uniforms• Assemblies• Teacher Appreciation• Parent and Family Events• and More

We offer multiple tiers of sponsorship opportunities to fit your needs and budget. All sponsorship levels include visible recognition to our students, staff, families and greater Oak Brook community. In addition, many levels include advertisement or recognition at some of our most popular social events. Please see the attached sponsorship level flier for additional information.

Butler D53 PTO is also a 501c3 not-for-profit corporation; and as such, your donation may be tax deductible.

If you are interested in supporting our PTO, but cannot commit to a sponsorship we are grateful to accept any level of donations. Any support you can provide would be meaningful as a community partner supporting excellence in education for our students.

Thank you in advance for your generous participation. I can be reached at 630-841-5528 or butler53pto@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Nella Sansguiri President, Butler District 53 PTO